
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 15 October 2012 
 
IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(SE12/0444)  PROGRAM – 4.3: Offshore Asylum Seeker Management 
 
 
Senator Cash (L&CA 42) asked: 
 
What is the value estimate for the IHMS contract for Nauru? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The estimated value of the Heads of Agreement and the pending contract, 
with IHMS for health services on Nauru, is approximately $10.9 million for the 
first six months. 
 


